From: gurdip mehta

Sent: 2021/07/08 6:55 PM

To: Caruso, Carmen < <u>Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca</u>>; City Clerks Office < <u>City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca</u>>; Medeiros, Martin - Councillor < <u>Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca</u>>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor < <u>Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca</u>>;

Whillans, Doug - Councillor < Doug. Whillans@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL](10785, 10799, 10807, 10817 McLaughlin Road) - CITY FILE: OZS-2020-0037.

Carmen

I don't want Re-Zoning of Residential Units in Brampton (10785, 10799, 10807, 10817 McLaughlin Road). I will like to speak against it along with all residents on Van Kirk, Big Sky and Mossgrove.

What do we have to do?

Gurdip mehta